
 

CLUB AND DISTRICT SUPPORT 

Dear Club President, 

 

Congratulations!  You are officially over half-way through your year as President.  

 

As you enter the second half of your term, we encourage you to begin taking steps to ensure 

continuity into the 2020-21 Rotary year.   

  

Third Quarter Highlights:  

• Share information with your club’s incoming officers. Report incoming officers via My 

Rotary (see our guide, How to Add a Club Officer) or an integrated club management 

system, so that they gain access to valuable online reports and tools that will help them 

prepare for their role. 

• Take our course, Essentials of Understanding Conflict. Explore various conflict 

management styles and consider how they can contribute to more collaborative 

relationships.  

• Involve incoming leadership to continue your club's strategic plan into the next Rotary 

year. Our Strategic Planning Guide can help you get started. 

Did you know?  

You can train more members of your club to become leaders with our guide, Leadership in 

Action. 

 

Keep connected to our RISPPO office through our new FaceBook page and  YouTube Channel. 

 

Thank you for your continued leadership and your investment in the future leaders of your club. 

Please contact us if we can further support you in your efforts. 

 

Andrew Best,  Mary Jayne Desmond & Trudy Grice 
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